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156th June 1934.

Dear Sir,

In reply to your letter to the Prineipal of the
13th June, I am directed to inform you that the Council
of Bedford College at thelr meeting yesterday nominated
Miisa Jebb the Principal of the College as their
representative on the Committee of Management in
connection with the Florence Nightingale Internatlional
Foundation.

Yours truly,

Secretary.

The Chairman,
Provisional Committee of the
Florence Nightingale Memorial Foundation,
156 Manchester Square,
London, W.l.



